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For two weeks during the holiday season, from the 19th of December 2022 to the 3rd of January 2023, 

our offices in Lancaster Gate offices will be closing. 

 

We hope you're well prepared for the coming holidays with gifts for your loved ones, mince pies, hot 

drinks and Christmas cheer! Our HQ offices will be closing for two weeks, from the 19th of December 

2022 to the 3rd of January 2023, so please note that if there is anything you need from our team, contact 

them before the 16th of December. 

 

We wish you the warmest of greetings and we will see you in the new year! (or at any Christmas/New 

Years celebrations and workshops that we have happening until then) 

 

 
 

 

 


